
Enroll with Vocational 
Rehabilitation (VR) Services: 

In order to receive employment 
services with Goodwill, 

registration will need to be 
completed with VR first.  

Visit rehabworks.org to
complete the enrollment form. 

Goodwill will assist with 
completing the application and 

submitting it to VR.
 

A VR counselor will contact you 
and coordinate a time to meet 

and discuss the next steps. 

A VR counselor will conduct an 
assessment to determine

service eligibility. 

Additional documentation from 
doctors, schools, jobs or other 

people may be required. Ensure 
all required documentation is 

provided timely and accurately.
(This process may take up to 60 days)

You and your counselor will 
decide the most appropriate 

services based on your 
assessment.

An Individualized Employment 
Plan (IEP) is developed with your 

counselor to determine your 
employability goals, the steps 
you will need to get there, and 

the services you will receive.
(This process may take up to 90 days)

Upon plan completion, you will 
have the option to choose your 

preferred vendor.

As a VR vendor, Goodwill 
Industries of Central Florida 

provides On-the-Job training at 
all of our locations in our

six-county region. 

Goodwill Employment Specialists are trained and certified in providing one-on-one services to all clients, ensuring their success. 
Clients have the opportunity for employment at Goodwill. We also collaborate with other employers in the community.

STEPS to get STARTED


